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Title of Report: Correspondence Report 

Committee 
Report 
Submitted To:

Environmental Services Committee 

Date of Meeting: 10th August 2021 

For Decision or 
For Information 

For Decision 

Linkage to Council Strategy (2021-25) 

Strategic Theme Leader and Champion 

Outcome Establish key relationships with Government, agencies and 
potential strategic partners 

Lead Officer Director of Environmental Services 

Budgetary Considerations 

Cost of Proposal N/A 

Included in Current Year Estimates N/A

Capital/Revenue N/A 

Code N/A 

Staffing Costs N/A 

Screening 
Requirements

Required for new or revised Policies, Plans, Strategies or Service Delivery 
Proposals.

Section 75 
Screening 

Screening Completed:   Yes/No 
N/A

Date: 

EQIA Required and 
Completed:  

Yes/No 
N/A

Date: 

Rural Needs 
Assessment 
(RNA) 

Screening Completed Yes/No 
N/A

Date:  

RNA Required and 
Completed:         

Yes/No 
N/A

Date: 

Data Protection 
Impact 
Assessment 
(DPIA) 

Screening Completed:         Yes/No 
N/A

Date: 

DPIA Required and 
Completed:

Yes/No 
N/A

Date: 
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1.0 Purpose of Report 

The purpose of this report is to present correspondence for Members 
consideration. 

2.0 The following correspondence has been received:

2.1 Environment, Marine & Fisheries Group, Environmental Policy 
Division, DAERA 

(dated 28th June 2021) 

Summary 

Correspondence dated 28th June 2021 has been received from DAERA 
inviting stakeholders to submit a response to a Call for Evidence on the Plan 
to Eliminate Plastic Pollution in Northern Ireland.  

The Call is now open and responses will be accepted until 5pm on 1 October 
2021. 

Copy correspondence is attached as Appendix 1. 

2.2 Institute of Licensing / Night Time Industries Association (NTIA) 
(dated 8th July 2021) 

Summary 

Correspondence dated 8th July 2021 has been received from Institute of 
Licensing / NTIA.  The Institute of Licensing and NTIA are writing to make 
the Chairman of the Licensing Committee aware of the issues facing 
hospitality businesses and ask that these are taken into account in making 
case by case licensing decisions.  

Copy correspondence is attached as Appendix 2. 

3.0 Recommendation(s) 

It is recommended that the Environmental Services Committee consider 
the correspondence. 
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Environment, Marine & Fisheries Group 
Environmental Policy Division 
 

  
  
 
 Single Use Plastics, Waste Prevention and Recycling 

Ground Floor 
Ballykelly House 

111 Ballykelly Road 
Ballykelly 
Limavady 

BT49 9HP 
 

Email: wastepolicyteam@daera-ni.gov.uk  
 

28 June 2021 
 
 
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
PUBLIC CALL FOR EVIDENCE ON A PLAN TO ELIMINIATE PLASTIC POLLUTION IN 
NORTHERN IRELAND 
 
You are invited to respond to a Call for Evidence on a plan to eliminate plastic pollution in Northern 
Ireland which has launched today. The Northern Ireland Executive committed to the development 
of this plan in the New Decade, New Approach document. This Call for Evidence seeks information 
on the wide range of actions that are taking place across NI to eliminate plastic pollution. We are 
also looking for responses on what the key challenges and opportunities might be for NI in 
eliminating plastic pollution.  We would also like to hear from a broad range of sources of evidence 
and expertise (local, national and international) that could help inform the Northern Ireland Plastic 
Pollution plan.  
 
Full details of the background, purpose and scope as well as key questions we would like you to 
respond to are provided in the Call for Evidence document, which is available on the DAERA website 
at: https://www.daera-ni.gov.uk/publications  
 
If required, alternative formats are available: Easy Read, Braille, audio formats (CD, mp3 or DAISY), 
large print or translations into minority languages (to meet the needs of those for whom English is 
not their first language). Please contact 028 7744 2087 to arrange such copies. For those with 
hearing difficulties, leave a message on the Department’s text phone (18001 028 9052 5031).   
 
You are encouraged to respond using the online response function, available at: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/ek31MgR746.  
 
However, written responses to the key questions outlined in Annex A of the Call for Evidence 
document will be accepted at the e-mail address or postal address below: 
 
 

 

https://www.daera-ni.gov.uk/publications
https://forms.office.com/r/ek31MgR746
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e-mail:  wastepolicyteam@daera-ni.gov.uk  
 
postal:  Single Use Plastics, Waste Prevention and Recycling 

Ground Floor 
Ballykelly House 
111 Ballykelly Road 
Ballykelly 
Limavady 
BT49 9HP 

 
The closing date for responses is 1 October 2021 at 5pm. 
 
I look forward to receiving your responses.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Rachael Hook 
Head of Single Use Plastics, Waste Prevention and Recycling Branch 






